
  

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
Devizes Health Centre – Area Board Update June 2022 
 
Progress is continuing with the build of the new Health Centre located in Marshall 
Road, Devizes.  The new flagship centre is due to open later in the year and will 
bring an extensive range of services from a number of different health and care 
providers together under one roof.  
 
Devizes Health Centre will be leading the field in sustainable design, as one of a 
small number of ‘Net Zero’ health facilities across England. The site will have an 
energy EPC rating of A+, and will utilise green technology, such as heat pumps and 
solar panels to generate electricity and heat to serve the building.   
 

 
 
As well as replacing the services at the existing Devizes Community Hospital, the 
centre will house a new on-the-day primary care team, and also become the home 
for a range of community-based services, such as phlebotomy, physiotherapy, 
audiology, podiatry, diabetes and mental health.  
 
People will be able to access the services on offer at the new health centre with 
either a GP or hospital referral.  Devizes Health Centre will not replace any local GP 
practices, all of which will continue to operate as normal once the site opens later in 
the year.  
 
A new time-lapse video has also been produced to document the recent building 
activity, to view the latest time-lapse video please visit www.bswccg.nhs.uk. 

http://www.bswccg.nhs.uk/

